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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

South Dakota Sales and Use Tax Decrease

Effective July 1, 2023, South Dakota's state sales and use tax
rate decreased from 4.5 percent to 4.2 percent.  This may
impact your preparation of applications for the approval of fees
and other documents.

Information from South Dakota Department of Revenue

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.

https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news
https://dor.sd.gov/businesses/taxes/sales-use-tax/

